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July 11, 2019 

BY HAND DELIVERY 
 
Scott S. Harris, Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street NE 
Washington, DC 20543 

Re: Kansas v. Garcia, No. 17-834; and 
Kansas v. Glover, No. 18-556 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

I represent the respondents in Kansas v. Garcia, No. 17-834. I am writing to request a 
two-week extension for the respondents’ brief in that case. Following the extension, the Garcia 
respondents’ brief would be due on August 6, 2019.   

On behalf of the petitioner in Garcia, Toby Crouse consents to this request, on the 
condition that the respondent’s brief in Kansas v. Glover, No. 18-556, is similarly extended by 
two weeks. That two-week extension would make the Glover respondent’s brief due on August 
30, 2019. Sarah Harrington, on behalf of the respondent in Glover, consents to the request for a 
two-week extension in that case. 

In sum, the parties in Garcia and Glover request an extension of time for the briefing in 
each case as follows: 

Kansas v. Garcia, No. 17-834:  Respondents’ brief due on August 6, 2019 
Kansas v. Glover, No. 18-556: Respondent’s brief due on August 30, 2019 

The proposed schedule will allow the Court to hold arguments as scheduled on October 
16, 2019 in Garcia and on November 4, 2019 in Glover.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Thank you for your assistance. 
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Sincerely, 
 

 
 
__________________________ 
Paul W. Hughes 
 

  
 
CC: Counsel of record in Kansas v. Garcia, No. 17-834; and Kansas v. Glover, No. 18-556 
 

 
 


